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Hello
We wish to submit our objection  to the amended Development Plan which facilitates such procedures.
We understand that planning permission was never obtained for this. Our home And others in Seapark estate
Malahide may be adversely affected by noise and air pollution if divergent flight paths are allowed.
Sincerely
Tom and Marie Carney

 Seapark
Mslahide

Sent from my iPhone Tom




